
Mark Taylor
Preston City Council

Dear Mark

RE: Levelling up Fund Letter of Support.

I am writing to confirm that the Football Foundation are, in principle,
supportive of the project proposals outlined within the Councils
Levelling up Fund application.

The projects highlighted have been identified within Preston City
Councils Local Football Facility Plan (LFFP) as a priority for
investment to address the local facility need.

The Councils securing of the main award will depend on a suitable
level of football development outcomes being agreed for the site
and completion of all necessary application paperwork. This is the
subject of intensive work by all parties involved and will ensure that
the project is recommended to our decision-making panel, which
will provide the final decision on funding.

We look forward to supporting the Council with their grant funding
application and developing this ambitious project for Preston City
Council.

Should you require any further information do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely

Shaun Burke
Senior Delivery Manager (North)
Football Foundation


